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Miss Greenwood: John-Paul
Miss Axall: Bridie H

Mrs Millington: Kayla R
Miss Gregory: Freddie S
Miss James: Jenson W
Miss Wightman: Nya S
Miss Roebuck: Dylan K
Miss Beck: William C

Mrs Hrintchuk: Sadie-Maii
Miss Marr: Emmanuel 
Mrs Spivey: Oliwia T 

Launchpad: Jayden & Stephane
Mrs Willets: Madisen J

Mrs Dove: Alfie C

 

Bobbie-Jo5/6KM 
Freya 5/6KM

Charlie S 5/6KM
Sarah 5/6KM 
Kaydon 5/6KM
Olivia 5/6KM 
Jacob (RKG)
Tilly (RKG)

Jacob K (4FB)
Tyler W (5MH)
Zoe H (5MH)

GOLD Students that have
achieved gold in
school this term. 

As we come to the end of what has been one of the most busy, but productive and
successful terms I've ever experienced, I'd like to extend my sincere thanks to

every member of the school community for their unwavering support, efforts and
hard work - it is always greatly appreciated and never undervalued. This half term

alone we have had so many wonderful things to be proud of: During the second
week, we had Ofsted visit us. We are still awaiting the report to go live but are

very excited to share this with everyone in our community once it does. We've had
Science week, trips out to Pizza Express, our God Award Trip to Monster Kidz,
sporting activities at Leeds West, Year 6 Mock SATs week, the Year 5 Easter

Assembly, Easter bonnet parades and eggshibitions - the list is endless and I can't
quite believe just how much we have squeezed into this half term. With that said

however, it has all been very worthwhile.
I'd like to wish everyone a thoroughly deserved and enjoyable Easter break and we
look forward to welcoming you all back for the Summer term on Monday 17th April

2023.



Parent notices

Monday 17th April: School reopens.
Tuesday 18th April: Year 6 SATs
meeting in the Hall, 3pm. 
Thursday 27th April: Year 1 and 2
trip to Thackeray Medical Museum. 
Thursday 27th April: KS2 Ambulance
visit. 
Thursday 27th April: SEND Coffee
Morning 9:00am - making visuals to
support at home.

 

Year 6 parents and
their children are
invited to attend a

SATs meeting on
Tuesday 18th April

at 3pm in the
school hall.

Hi, My name is Andrew Stephenson .
I am the Site Operative based at
Bramley Park Academy and I also

work at Elements Primary School. It
is my job to make sure that the
school is well maintained, and

remedy any reactive work/problems
that can 

occur on a daily basis. I make sure
that the school is safe and

operational for the staff and pupils
to attend, liaise with outside

contractors to carry out work,
complete weekly and monthly
compliance checks, and make

improvements to the whole school
in the holidays (which is my

favourite part). I've met lots of
people in my time here at B.P.A,
but if I've not had the chance to

meet you yet, then I hope to do so
soon. Please come say “Hi” anytime.

Andrew Stephenson
Site Operative

As the year 6
residential to

Herd Farm is fast
approaching please

make sure your
child's balance is
fully paid off to
enable them to

attend. 

Herd Farm

Clubs- Summer Term 

Just a reminder Clubs
for next term are

available to book via
the Arbor App. Please
refer to the leaflet

that has been
previously sent to you

via email. 

Polite reminder: FSM
vouchers were a

government scheme to
help families during

Covid. It is not ongoing
and they will no longer

be issued.



This week at BPA...


